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In thank this entity for allowing and even encouraging public input for this project. I
personally learned from the meeting that there are quite a few reasons to slowly consider if
this is a good location to be paved over. I recognize only one reason to just go ahead with this
site location as is: it is particularly convenient for the developer. 

I would hope that for the community and the environment, we could look a little further afield
to find  a nice big 6000 acre patch of cheatgrass that is just crying out for solar panels. 

Thank you.

Keith Watson 
(509)341-4665

Comment #0038
Badger Mountain Project
Docket #210747

mailto:keith@conservationnw.org
mailto:EFSEC@utc.wa.gov

